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10:00 AM Room 303, City HallWednesday, May 28, 2008

Meeting convened: 10:11 A.M.

Gwiazdowski, Cecil, Cimpl, GurdaPresent 4 - 

Harpole, Benson IIIExcused 2 - 

PLEASE NOTE: If action is taken on File #080185, it may be heard at the Public Works 

Committee at its regular meeting scheduled for May 29, 2008.

1. 080185 Resolution relating to the naming of the play area located at 3700-3702 W. McKinley 

Avenue to Foundation Park.

Sponsors: THE CHAIR

Individuals present: 

David Weber, Dept. of City Development, Neighborhood Improvement Development 

Corp.

Mike Sanders, Recreational Facilities Coordinator, Dept. of Public Works, Operations 

Division

A motion was made by Mr. Gurda and seconded by Mr. Gwiazdowski that this file be 

recommended for approval.  There were no objections.

A motion was made by John Gurda that this Resolution be REFERRED  TO the 

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE .  The motion PREVAILED by the following vote:

Aye Gwiazdowski, Cecil, Cimpl and Gurda4 - 

No 0   

Excused Harpole and Benson III2 - 
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2.      Review and discussion on the research done by the Office of the City Attorney and the 

Department of Public Works on how to accomplish the changing of past street renamings to 

honorary street names.

Individuals present:

Ms. Marcia Lindholm, Cental Drafting & Records Manager, Dept. of Public Works

Assistant City Attorney Edward Ehrlich

Mr. Gurda said that the opinion provided by the City Attorney's Office and the Dept. of 

Public Works, dated September 27, 2007 (Exhibit 1), regarding his request at the 

September 13, 2007 committee meeting to do research on how to accomplish the 

changing of past official street renaming to honorary names, states that "As a result 

of the language set forth in Chapter 113 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances (no 

name changes or honorary naming proposals shall be considered for a period of 10 

years following the effective date of the naming), no such renaming can be 

considered by the Citizens' Advisory Committee for the bulk of the street names set 

forth on the list of official street name changes attached to the opinion for many 

years."

Meeting adjourned: 10:23 A.M.

Terry J. MacDonald

Staff Assistant
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